From: csdusky

Sent: May 30, 2022 8:15 PM

To: Cheryl Gordijk <cheryl.gordijk@wilmot.ca>

Subject: RE: sub division expected to exit on waterloo Street

Hi Cheryl

Apparently a letter was sent out to some residents in regard to the new proposed sub division that would exit on
Waterloo Street.

Unfortunately | did not see one, | may have missed it. But regardless | would appreciate if you could again submitt my
concerns as previously sent for the mzo. Unfortunately when it comes to Waterloo Street traffic the same problems

apply

From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca <noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca> On Behalf Of Colleen Dusky
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 7:44 PM

To: Cheryl Gordijk <cheryl.gordijk@wilmot.ca>

Subject: MZO -

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open any attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Living in the area for 20 yrs, in the last 10 we lose hydro a min of 3 times a year for hours, it is not keeping up the need
now, sumpumps require hydro, traffic makes it hard to get out of the driveways ,also farm machinery crossing the road
and they are sayting the street can handle nub 1200 more cars where did they survey, growth may be necessary slowly,
but the city can stay where it is, , | want this on public record.
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